
Check out our recently updated website at www.melonieparksouthhoa.com 
or on Facebook @melonieparksouthinformationcenter

The Latest Buzz 
You can still pick up your pool tags at the pool Snack
Shack during business hours. You will only get one
pool tag per person living in your house. If you have
lost your pool tags, you can purchase replacement tags
for $15 each. You must present your pool tags each
time you come to the pool.
Grandparents can purchase additional pool tags for $15
per grandchild for unlimited summer pool access for
the 2020 pool season. 
We will only be printing/delivering newsletters one
more time. This is the last paper copy you will receive
of the newsletter unless you email or call the MPS
office to be added to the list to receive a paper copy in
the future.  The newsletter will be posted on the
website and Facebook page and paper copies can be
picked up at the MPS Clubhouse. 
We would like to utilize the MPS Clubhouse for
neighborhood events and classes. If you are interested
in hosting/teaching an event or have an idea please
contact us by email or phone. (book clubs, coffee,
game nights, crafts, gardening, etc.)

 

Making a Splash!
The pool is open and the smell of sunscreen is in the air! Melonie Park South is a buzz with

children splashing in the pool, front porch gatherings and friends playing at the park. We are
in the middle of an amazing summer season at Melonie Park South! 

NEIGHBORHOOD NEWS
J U N E  2 0 2 0

June 2020 
Yard of the Month
3605 78th Drive

January-May 2020
Operating Revenue: $66,015.71

Operating Expenses: $25,976.04
Surplus: $40,039.67 

*email mpshoa23@gmail.com
 for more detailed information

The pool will be open for the 4th
of July. The pool will have special
snacks and games for family fun

on the 4th!  

  4th of July Festivities

  New to the Neighborhood 
We are working with the City of

Lubbock to get a crosswalk at the three
way stop  by the pool and monitoring

the speed of drivers on the street
alongside the park. 

  MPS Financials

Pie in July 
Join us for pie & refreshments at
the MPS Clubhouse on Thursday,
July 9th at 6:30pm for a meet &
greet with our new MPS Board. 

 Ladies Swim Night 
Monday, June 29th 6-9pm

*adults only


